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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 6:38 PM
To: Stephen Diamond
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Highlands EIR addendum

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Steve, 
 
The County has considered the requests from interested members of the public for a 15-day extension of the scheduled 
June 17, 2021 close of the public review period for the Highland Estates EIR Addendum.  The request has been granted 
to allow the public more time to review the EIR Addendum and appendices, with the County’s decision on the project 
modification request to be made after July 2, 2021. 
 
Thanks 
 

From: Stephen Diamond <diamond@picosoft.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 12:29 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>; 
Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>; Carole Groom <cgroom@smcgov.org>; Don Horsley <dhorsley@smcgov.org>; Warren 
Slocum <WSlocum@smcgov.org>; David Canepa <dcanepa@smcgov.org> 
Cc: dm94402@gmail.com; liesjenicolas@gmail.com; tomfinke2010@gmail.com 
Subject: Highlands EIR addendum 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Ms Leung, Planning Staff, Honorable Supervisors, 
 
I am extremely concerned that project changes which are too big to be called minor are being rushed through without 
adequate time for comments from us. Please send the proposed changes to the Planning Commission or Board of 
Supervisors for review. 
 
At a minimum, please provide us with an extension of the comment period so that your constituents can have a 
reasonable period of time in which to respond to the massive grading increase on Ticonderoga. 
 
Regards, 
Steve Diamond 


